
 

 

November 17, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai -400 001 
 
Kind Atten.  :  Mr. Chetan Patel, Assistant Manager – Online Surveillance 
 
Ref  :  Clarification/Confirmation on news item appearing in  

www.business-standard.com  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to your communication dated November 17, 2023, bearing reference 
No. L/SURV/ONL/RV/NK/ (2023-2024)/ 50 with reference to recent news item which 
appeared in the “www.business-standard.com” dated November 16, 2023, captioned 
“Satellite TV broadcaster Dish TV India shares up 7.5% on settlement reports”. 
 
In this regard, we would like to state that the Company is neither aware of nor privy to the 
negotiations which have been referred in your communication, hence is not in a position to 
confirm or deny the same. 
 
Further, we would also like to state that the Company has always complied with the 
reporting requirement under SEBI Listing Regulation 30 and that there is no information, 
other than those which have already been reported by the Company, which needs to be 
reported to the Stock Exchange pursuant to extant SEBI Listing Regulations (Regulation 30).  
 
You are requested to kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Dish TV India Limited  
  
 
 
Ranjit Singh  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A15442 


		2023-11-17T14:44:14+0530
	RANJIT SINGH




